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January 7, 2022

Mr. Steve Smith

Vice President

Gibraltar Construction Corporation
2932 North Webster Avenue
Indianapolis, IN 46219

Re:  Notice to Proceed — Additions & Renovations to Fortville Elementary School — BP #04 &
BP #06

Dear Mr. Smith:

AECOM Hunt and Lancer + Beebe, LLC will be recommending Gibraltar Construction Corporation to
Mount Vernon Community School Corporation (MVCSC) during their monthly board meeting dated
January 10, 2022, of the award of your combination bid for BP #04 & BP #06 — Remaining Sitework
and General Trades work. Our recommendation is based on your bid amounts submitted with the
alternates listed below:

Bid Package #04 — Remaining Site Work and Bid Package #06 — General Trades

Base Bid $1,358,000
Alternate #1 $ 44,000
Alternate #2 $ 241,000
Alternate #3 $ 335,000
Alternate #4 Not Applicable
Alternate #5 Not Applicable
Total Recommended Contract Amount $1,978,000

On behalf of MVCSC, please consider this letter as your notice to proceed for starting the preparation of
submittals and shop drawings.

Please advise should you have any questions relative to the above.

Sincerely,
AECOM HUNT MVCSC
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James D. Gulley Gregory Elkins

Project Executive Chief Financial Officer



